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LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

SUMMER TERM 2015 - Friday 17th April 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to St Theresa’s. I hope you all had a 
restful Easter and enjoyed the 2 week break. This is 
probably our hardest working term of the year for 
the children. It is a chance to really focus and show 
the teachers what they can and understand so that 
they can be assessed accurately in July ready for 
their reports. For the Year 6 children their focus is 
on the SATS which will be in 4 weeks. It is really 
important that the children are in school every day 
and are on time ready to learn. We want them to do 
the best they can! Please support Mrs Georgiades and 
all the teachers by making sure homework is 
completed and reading books are read and brought 
back with a reading diary. We had speakers from the 
Free The Children at our assembly this week. They 
spoke to the children about volunteering in the 
community and how a kind act can have a positive 
influence. They also worked with our school council 
providing suggestions on how they can influence their 
classes on becoming good and valued citizens in our 
local community, showing respect for the law, our 
liberty and other faiths in 2015! Watch this space for 
how they intend to carry this out!  

Have a great weekend!  

Miss Kelly     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder: Please make sure your child is wearing the St Theresas Schools Cap! Please ensure your child 
is wearing the correct PE tracksuit and PE top. This is an important part of our uniform policy and should be 
equally as smart as the everyday uniform. Plain navy or white tops are not permitted. For hot days please 
send in some sum cream so that your child can apply it before they go out to play especially at lunch 
times. If you have a Lenten Box at home please can you return it. So far we only have £19 to give 
to the Bishop at Westminsiter Cathedral in our Good Shepherd Mass later this term. It would be 
great if we could give more to the Catholic Children’s Society! Please check with Mrs Cole if you have 
paid your school Building Fund money for this school year. We really rely on your contributions!! 

Sports News 
There was a Year 5 & 6 Basketball 

tournament this week. The matches were all 
very close in scores and after a draw semi 
final we came 4th on a shoot out. Well done 

to all the children who participated. 
7 Year 1 boys entered the Year 1 Football 
Tournament today. They did very well and 

came 3rd in the whole tournament. They also 
looked really good in their St Theresa’s 

sports kits. Our children are really enjoying 
the sports opportunities and with all the 

events this year we are hopefully on our way 
to achieving the Gold Sports Award! 

 

Headteacher – Mr Tissot teaching at 
St Theresa’s! 

We were delighted to welcome Mr Tissot as a  
Level 6 Maths teacher at St Theresa’s this 

week!! Mr Tissot was very impressed with the 
enthusiasm and ability of the children. He also 
commented on their good manners. Hopefully 
he’ll come again as the children really enjoyed 

his visit! 
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Dates for your diary 
Monday 20th April – Greek Restaurant Year 5 - am 
Wednesday 22nd April - Noah’s Ark assembly 9.15 am 
Thursday 23rd April – Choir Royal Albert Hall 11.30 am 
Thursday 7th May - London Zoo Years 3 and 4 
Friday 15th May - TFL Safety and Citizenship for Year 6 
Friday 22nd May - Class Photo’s 
Thursday 4th June – Year 5 Good Shepherds Mass at Westminster Cathedral 2 pm 
Friday 8th May – Quiz Night 7.45 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
 

Achievements 
Rec Maya C – For her motivation and effort in her 

learming. 
Anjola – For being such a great role model in 
class. 

Yr 1 Celine – For making a huge improvement in her 
phonics. 
Kajetan – For making massive progress with his 
phonics. 

Yr 2 
Red 

Alanna – For her brilliant effort in Numeracy 
this week. 
Arthur – For a wonderful first week at St 
Theresa’s. 

Yr 2 
Blue 

Sophia R – For some thoughtful learning in RE 
this week. 
Jack – For some fantastic learning in Maths 
(Division) this week 

Y3 Louis – For trying extremely hard in Numeracy 
this week. 
Lalie – For being a fantastic role model for 
everybody all the time. 

Y4 Maria and Jessica – For a fantastic week and 
for settling into our class and school so well. 

Y5 Alanna – An  ‘eggtastic’ piece of Home Learning 
over Easter. 
Dominik - An ‘eggtastic’ piece of Home Learning 
over Easter. 

Y6 Cerys – Fanastic attitude to learning. 
Daniel – For hard work and dedication to sport. 

Well done to everyone who tried their best this week and 
worked hard to challenge themselves.  

Golden Ticket Children for next week are  

Tania Yr 1 & Hayley Yr1 .  

 

 
 

Well done to St Patricks who won the most 
house points this week! 

 

Summer Term Uniform 
At the moment we have a 

mixture of uniform as we wait for 
the hot weather to arrive. From 

5th May 2015 the Summer 
Uniform must be the navy check 
summer dresses for the girls and 

the white St Theresa’s Polo Shirts 
with the crest for the boys. The 

boys can also choose if they want 
to wear shorts or trousers.  
A St Theresa’s Sun Cap is 

compulsory so that the children 
can play outside safely.  

 

Attendance 
Year 4 & 5 had the best attendance this week, with 
100% attendance! Well done. 98% of children in the 

school came to school every day this week. 
Excellent!!! 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 
School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  
Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email: 
office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  
Fax: 0208 3460215 
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